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Welcome to the second issue of the
Goroka Grammar School 2020
Newsletter.

UNIFORMS

All Secondary Campus student uniform trousers, skorts, shirts and blouses will be
ready for collection from Saturday 15 February. By Monday 17 February all
Secondary Campus students should be in full school uniform.

The ELC uniforms and ties should arrive from Sri Lanka by the end of next week.
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The first Coffee Evening
for Parents was held on
Wednesday of this week.
Thanks to everyone who
attended

Parents who
have any
concerns
regarding their
children’s
education please
contact:

staffggs@gmail.com

New Transport
Schedule is
attached.
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Goroka Grammar School
Transport arrangement - Term 1
SCHOOL POINTS POINTS
BIG BUS SMALL BUS
Pickup 1 6:50 am | Boarding Pickup 1 6:50am Primary School
Students
[Teachers
7:00 am Arrive 7:00am | Agogere Estate)
Secondary Hoffman
School
7:05 am West Goroka 7:15 Uni gate
Bus stop China Town
7:10 am Papindg, Pick up 2 7:30 Kims
Market Primary School
Pick up 2 7:15 am Primary School 7:35 CIC
Alrport Road
7:30 am Secondary 7:45am Secondary
School School
PRIMARY SCHOOL PICK up
BIG BUS SMALL BUS
Pickup 1 8:00 Lapi , black Pickup 1 8:00 Hospital Comp,
Corner Ginitoka
8:10 NSI 8:05 Arabica St
8:15 Fire Service 8:10 Kama SDA
West - Papindo, Church
8:30 Primary School 8:20 Primary School
Pick Up 2 8:35 Akogere Estate Pick Up 2 8:30 Kefamo,
3 mile
8:45 UOG gate 8:45 Asoriufa
8:50 China Town 9: 00 Primary School
9:00 Primary School

*The First pickup will ONLY be for the Secondary students. Starting Time: 6:50 am

Drop off Time:

Grade 9/10- 2:30 pm
Grade 11/12- 3:00pm

* Primary School Pickup starts at 8:00am

ELC- Grades kindergarten - Grl- 1:00pm
Junior School- Grades 2-6- 2:30pm

Secondary School- Grade 7-8- 2:00pm
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